
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Dunlap, Melissa <mdunlap@sos.sc.gov>

Date: 10/4/2016 7:49:01 PM
Subject: RE: EO

I just got confirmation that no one else had changes.  I am printing and then I will walk it over.  I can text you when I 
get there.
 
From: Melissa Dunlap [mailto:mdunlap@sos.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 7:02 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: EO
 
Sure. Just let me know when you are on the way and I will go up front and unlock the door. Thanks.
 
Melissa W. Dunlap
Deputy Secretary of State & Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Secretary of State
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 525
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: (803) 734-2157
Fax: (803) 734-1661
Email: mdunlap@sos.sc.gov
www.sos.sc.gov
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email, including any attachments, contains information from the South Carolina 
Secretary of State’s Office that may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended to be for the use of the 
individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain or 
distribute this message.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender 
only" email and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments.
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 7:01 PM

To: Melissa Dunlap

Subject: EO
 
Melissa,
 
I am still finishing the call. Hope to be off soon and finalize.  Thank you again for your help on this!
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:mdunlap@sos.sc.gov
mailto:mdunlap@sos.sc.gov
http://www.sos.sc.gov
mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov


 

http://www.safeplacesc.sc.gov/

